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Approval of the proposed Electro Static painting Agreement between Electro-Glo. and the City of Waukesha. 

Details: 

WPRF recommends the continued use of contracted services to complete the last part of a 4-year painting 
project of the light poles and railings throughout the Riverwalk and Frame park. The use of contracted 
services has been in place for years and has proven to be a cost-effective approach in achieving desired 
results. 

Options & Alternatives: 
WPRF could attempt to paint or replace the infrastructure in house, however we do not have the equipment or 
expertise to do a large-scale painting project. This would detract from primary park maintenance duties as additional 
resources and new equipment would need to be purchased to accomplish the task. 

Financial Remarks: 
As part of the 2019 Parks Capital investment Program, $17,000 was earmarked for the Riverwalk improvements. 
5573-68290, to cover the cost of contracting out electrostatic paintinq of City/Park infrastructure. 

Executive Action: 
Recommend approval of the electrostatic painting agreement between Electro-Gia and the City of Waukesha and 
authorize the Mayor to enter into this contact. 
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